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Date: September 16, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Purchase of Thermal Monitoring and Control Systems  
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the  
recommendation to purchase 63 Thermal Monitoring and Control Systems.  The 
total cost of these devices is $37,485.00.  They would be purchased from Global 
Office Solutions, using the cooperative purchasing program pricing from the 
Michigan Association of Counties/Collaborative Procurement + more 
(MAC/CoPro+). 

 
These thermal monitoring systems quickly measure body temperatures via the 
wrist and are completely touchless. The intention is to use these devices at the 
entry points of all buildings, including Central Office, to measure the daily 
temperatures of District employees. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, September 21, 2020 
Committee of the Whole meeting. Thank you. 
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c: Board of Education 
 


